

2059 Atwood Avenue #2 Madison, WI 53704

telephone: (608) 661-5437

fax: (608) 663-5444 www.bbbs.org/danecounty

October 18, 2011

Charlie Schrenkel Family Motor Coaching, Inc. 8291 Clough Pike Cincinnati, OH 45244

Dear Charlie,

Thank you so much for supporting Big Brothers and Big Sisters of Dane County. We recently received your **\$1993.00** donation from the FMCA Silent Auction during your convention. I am grateful for your generosity as we strive to ensure that all of our Littles reach their full potential and break the cycle of poverty through the guidance of our one-to-one mentoring programs. Your charitable contributions will change the way children grow up in Dane County. Thank you!

The difference you make is clear. Stories like that of Big Brother Kevin and Little Brother Nate, who have been matched since October of 2005, demonstrate the impact of your support. Kevin realized early on that, as one of six children, Nate ran the risk of being lost in the shuffle at home, especially due to his challenges at school. Because of this, Kevin took his role as a friend and mentor in Nate's life very seriously.

Initially unsure of how to best help Nate achieve his future goals, Kevin turned to their Match Support Specialist, who provided assistance and resources that helped them focus on building skills that would help Nate overcome his challenges at school. Kevin has also encouraged Nate to meet new people and has taught him about time and money management. With Kevin's unwavering support, Nate was moved out of special education math and English classes into standard math and English classes. Against all odds, Nate graduated from high school and he will be attending MATC in the fall to pursue a career as a Certified Nursing Assistant. Nate and Kevin both know they will remain life-long friends.

Thank you for starting something big with your donation to Big Brothers Big Sisters! As a donor and volunteer supported organization your support is critical to ensure that our Littles gain the skills needed to achieve success in life. Even more importantly, you make it possible for children to believe in themselves. Thank you for your support and thank you for making a difference in children's lives!

Warm Regards,

Dora E. Zuñiga Executive Director

PS-If you have questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (608) 661-4370. You can also visit www.bbbs.org/danecounty to learn about our programs and how to become a sustaining member.

IRS regulations require us to advise you that "no goods or services are offered in exchange for or recognition of the portion of your gift stated above." If you would like to claim this donation as a tax deduction, the IRS requires that you keep a copy of this acknowledgement to substantiate your gift. Thank you.